
 

11 April 2024 

 

Department of Mines, Industry Regulation and Safety 
Resource and Environmental Compliance Division 
Mineral House 
100 Plain Street 
East Perth WA 6004 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
 
RE: Clearing Permit Application – Qena Project and CDO Solar Farm Expansion 
 
Northern Star (Carosue Dam) Pty Ltd (Northern Star) is seeking approval for a clearing permit to 
support the implementation of the Qena Project and expansion of the CDO Solar Farm, located on 
mining tenements M31/210, M31/219, M31/220, M31/295, M28/166 and M28/167. All applicable 
mining tenure is wholly owned by Northern Star.  
 
This application represents an alteration of a previously submitted clearing permit amendment, which 
included the proposed application area as an amendment to the immediately adjacent clearing permit 
8000/2. 
 
This clearing permit application area, and maximum proposed clearing footprint, has not increased 
since this previous clearing permit amendment submission. 
 
Clearing within the amendment area is planned to commence on 1 July 2024 to facilitate 
development of the Qena Project.  
 
Please find enclosed: 
 
Attachment A: Qena CP Application Form_240411  
Attachment B: Qena CP Application – Supporting Document_240411 
Attachment C: Qena CP Application Area_240411 – ESRI Shapefile 
Attachment D: Proof of tenure ownership 
 

 
Kind Regards, 


